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County of Orange Social Services Agency Offering COVID-19 Vaccines 

 

Appointments and Walk-ins Welcome for No-Charge Pfizer, Johnson & Johnson Vaccines 
 
 

Orange County, Calif. (September 8, 2021) – The County of Orange Social Services Agency (SSA), in 
partnership with OC Health Care Agency, will host a free COVID-19 vaccine clinic at its Santa Ana 
Regional Center. This event is open to the public. 

Date: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 

Time: 8 a.m. to noon  

Location: Lobby B in the Santa Ana Regional Center, 1928 S. Grand Ave., Santa Ana, CA 92705 

Both Pfizer and Johnson & Johnson vaccines will be offered September 15, while second doses of 
the Pfizer vaccine will be offered only October 6. Appointments and walk-ins will be accepted. The 
vaccine clinic is open to adults and children 12 years or older with a parent or guardian present.  

Please bring the following to streamline registration: 

1. Form of identification. A photo ID is preferred, but other forms of identification will be 
accepted. Proof of citizenship or legal status is NOT required. 

2. Insurance card if you have one. No one will be denied a vaccine if they do not have 
insurance. Vaccines are FREE. 

3. Proof you are the appropriate age for the vaccine being administered. 

New Othena registrants can make an appointment using the QR code below. For existing Othena 
accounts, please use the invitation code: izec9. Those wishing to schedule an appointment or 
arrange for transportation can call 714-834-2000. For more information, visit 
occovid19.ochealthinfo.com. 
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